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Get  

ready  

for  

CRAZY   
fun!  

Crazy Days  
is coming !  July 7 -9 

It just would not be summer 

in Broken Bow without  

Crazy Days Shopping!   

  It all begins  as 

early as 7:00 AM 

on July 7th!! 

Get your registration in for 

the Run/Walk/Bike on 

Saturday July 9th start-

ing at 8:00 AM with Registra-

tion at 7:30.   It is  5K or 10K 

RUN;  or 1 mile WALK; or a 
10 mile or 20 mile BIKE .  
Make this a family tradition 

like the Betz family does.  We 

look forward to seeing all of 

them again this year!  New 

this year an event for youth 

15 years and younger.  It will 

be CRAZY fun!!  

DC Lynch Carnival 
at the Custer County Fair Grounds  

Friday July 8th -10th  6-11 PM 

purchase a wrist band for $25 per 

night and ride unlimited rides!  Or 

purchase by the ticket 1- $1 or 15 

for $10.   
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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR MESSAGE   June was a month that the 

Chamber really could say Nebraska the beef state!  With the Burger 

Contest and the Steak Fryôs we definitely supported our great indus-

tryðBEEF!  It is so great to be able to call Broken Bow home when 

you look at all the events and volunteers that the Chamber has.  Take 

a minute and put all the events listed on your calendars.  We hope 

you can enjoy all that CRAZY Days offers, shop, shop & shop, enjoy 

the Run/Walk/Bike and take in the Carnival.  Before you know it, the 

Custer County Fair will be here.  Starting Saturday July 30th will be 

the parade and Food & Craft Court.  New this year the Nebraska 

Pork Producers and Thomas Livestock will be providing a FREE 

PORK slider, chips and a drink before the parade!  Remember the 

46th Annual Custer County FREE Pit BBQ will be held Monday, 

August 1st.  Donations are coming in but much more is needed to 

purchase the 1800 pounds of beef!  !  Custer County and Broken Bow are BEEF & PORK for 

sure!!                                                                                                                                    

Beautification CommitteeðHard at work are the Beautification Committee and volun-

teers.  It was a hot night, but we thank Terry Jensen, Rick Maas, Brent Clark and Don Paris for 

putting out mulch on the South Welcome Sign and the Bandstand.  Take note how great the 

South sign is looking! Thanks to Sargent Irrigation for providing the much needed irrigation, 

because of that, there were more plants planted at the South sign this year to make it look even 

better!  Thanks also to Jerry Scott who sprayed the multitude of 

weeds around the South Sign.  Thanks again to all the businesses 

who contribute each year to the Beautification Funds.  It is never too 

late to send your funds to the Beautification Committee or volunteer 

your time!  Broken Bow looks great because of dedicated people 

and businesses who live here. 
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2016 Chamber Burger Contesté.and 

the winner is the ñElectrifying Burger 

from Custer Public Power.  You will get 

a chance to taste this burger Saturday, 

August 13th at 

the Demo Der-

by!  Watch for  

ADVANCE tick-

et sales starting 

August 1st! 

There were so 

many great 

tastes. 

Schmickôs 

Market 

had a great 

tasting 

classic.  

Straight 

Arrow Bi-

son Ranch 

cooked up 

a Bison 

Burger 

with cu-

cumber relish and several addi-

tional ingredients that were lo-

cally grown. Kaci of MPCC had 

quite the ñ4ò County Burger.  Her 

presentation made all ñ4ò County resi-

dences proud!     The Hueftle brothers 

from Ag Services made an amazing 

burger that once people find out about 

it, you will want to add it to your regu-

lar burgers you serve at home!  Thanks to Travin Flynn for grill-

ing something extra spe-

cial for the attendees.   We  

thank the judges, Jeremy 

from KCNI/KBBN, 

Sadye, President for the 

BB Chamber and Russell 

Title & Escrow, Bill from 

the Custer County Chief 

and Joel from KBEAR for 

judging the contest.  They 

said the judging was much 

harder than they thought it 

would be!  Most important 

we thank the 5 who said YES to entering the contest.  It was a fun night and we really need to 

think about how we can share this night with more of the membership!! 
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New Member Squire Septic Systems  

The Broken Bow Chamber would like to welcome Gary Squier  of 

Squire Septic Systems as a new Chamber member!  We thank Gary 

for helping us out with his services while we hosted BRAN in town.!  

You can contact Gary at 308-870-0717.  Thanks Gary for bringing 

back a needed service in the Bro-

ken Bow and Custer County  

Area.   

Ribbon Cutting Myers Iron Salvage & Roll-offs Friday, July 22nd  at 10:00 AM 

at their new building  attached to Custer Transfer Station. Join the Chamber Public Relations committee as they celebrate with 

owner Chris Myers, Manager Rod Sonnichsen and office manage Susan Porter and find out what all Myers Iron Salvage & 

Roll-offs is all about!   

     They provide roll-offs for construction waste, residential waste or clean up.  They offer three sizes!  They bring the box to 

your location, you fill it and they come and pick it up and transport the waste.  At the new location 

they now take various metals including copper, aluminum, steel. brass, iron 

and stainless steel.  They provide roll-offs at no charge for salvaged material 

collection if you have at least two ton; and pay for the material collected.  

They also can transport salvaged cars, trucks and machinery.  They also 

provide 20 foot Conex trailers, you can store 

appliances, furniture and household miscella-

neous items until your project is completed.  

If you are in construction these trailers offer a 

safe and dry storage place until you are ready 

for your items.  Come celebrate and see it all! 

 

Ribbon Cuttings 

Ribbon Cutting Kinkaider Brewing Company Thursday July 21st 5:30ðThe crew at Kinkaider 

keep paving the way for excitement in Broken Bow.  Not only have they crafted some amazing beer 

they now  offer the Kinkaider Kitchen!  As you can see in the picture, the outside of the addition still is 

being finished but there is nothing that needs to be finished on the inside.  You can go out and taste all 

their great beers and home made root beer and now many great tasting items from the ñKinkaider 

Kitchenò  The Chamber Public Relations is pleased to do a ribbon cutting for the folks at Kinkaider so 

we hope you can join us on Thursday July 21st at 5:30 for the 

ribbon cutting for Kinkaider Brewing Company and Kinkaider 

Kitchen. 
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Chamber University at  

Chapins Furniture & Decorating  

846 South E Street.   

Wednesday, July  20th noon to 1:00. 

The crew at Chapins will demonstrate the simple easy 

steps of Annie Sloan  Chalk Paint to take something 

Old to Bold!  So look in the attic, check out the shed, 

you probably have something that will be GREAT to 

give new life to.  Make sure you call the Chamber 

ASAP to reserve y our seat.   

LIMITED number of seats available.   

 

To save a spot for you, call the Chamber 872-5691 

 

 

Dedication of the Flower Pots and Ribbon Cutting for South D 

Celebrating is the key word as many came out to get the ñfirst lookò at the new flower pots.  Thanks to the City of 

Broken Bow for thinking of the drip line in the light poles.  Thanks to all who donated to the Beautification funds so 

the money was available to purchase the flowers.  Thanks to Ray and Connie at the Custer County Garden Center 

for their donation of the pots and taking care of the plants for over a month as the light poles were getting complete.  

The Dedica-

tion Day was 

fun and sever-

al turned out to 

get the first 

look!  Thanks 

to JEO for 

providing the 

rolls for the 

morning.   

     It has been 

a few weeks 

now that all of 

Broken Bow 

has been en-

joying the new 

cribs and pav-

ing of South 

D.  Thanks to Girl 

Scout Troop 217 for 

making the cookies 

for the ribbon cutting.  

Keep watching your 

e-blasts for another 

upcoming dedication 

of the new banners! 
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Ladies Steak Fryð2016 

Thank you cooks!! 

Pico & Salsa Contest!!! First Place: Katie 

Thoene; Second Place Jenny Hogue; and Third 

Place Michelle Paris & Hailee Clark.  Thanks to all 

Great Bartenders! 

Look at all the ñfirst timersò at the Ladies Steak Fry! 

Penny Jo of 

Ideal Reality 

was the big 

winner of 

the $100 gift 

card to The 

Kloset/My 

Kloset  

donated by 

Russell Title 

& Escrow 

Company 

So many great Pico & 

Salsa recipes to taste and 

so many great steaks! 
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Menôs Steak Fry  

The Steak Fryôs have been a tra-

dition in Broken Bow for years.  

How many?  Some say over 40 

years.  Some also say it is the best 

steak you will ever eat all year!  One thing is 

certain, you have a crew of hard working vol-

unteers that do their job, year after year, and 

you have businesses who support the steak 

fryôs year after year.  It is a time to catch up 

with some people you donôt get to see through-

out the year.  Thanks to all who support-

ed the Chamber with volunteering to put 

the event on or 

who purchased 

the tickets.   

Congratulations to Adbul Sughayar 

of Arrow Seed  for winning the $100 

gift card from Plains Equipment 

donated by Russell Title & Escrow 

Company.   


